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1/14/2021 

 
Effective 1/1/2021, HMSA instituted updated telehealth coverage guidelines specifically for 
patients with commercial plans (HMO and PPO).   
 
Below are key takeaways (the original guidelines can be accessed here).  Please note, these 
changes only apply to HMSA HMO and PPO members.  They do not apply to HMSA Quest and 
Akamai Advantage members. 
 

 HMSA will no longer cover / reimburse audio-only visits (i.e. Scheduled Telephone) 
o HMSA will deny claims as ‘patient responsibility’  
o This applies to CPT codes 99441-99443, 98966-98968, HCPCS code G2012 

 HMSA will no longer cover / reimburse for E-Visits  
o HMSA will deny claims as ‘provider responsibility’  
o This applies to CPT codes 99421-99423 

 HMSA members will be responsible for co-pay amounts for non-COVID related 
telehealth visits (i.e. video visits).  Co-pay amounts will be comparable to a in-office visit 

 
HPH recognizes E-Visits and Scheduled Telephone Visits are integral to our telehealth care 
delivery services and has begun conversations with HMSA to explore alternatives to these 
changes.   
 
Please continue to offer E-Visits to patients.  HPH Revenue Cycle will appropriately adjust the 
charge to ensure patients are not held financially responsible.   
 
Also please continue to encourage the use of Video Visits and provide Scheduled Telephone 
Visits as appropriate.  HPH Revenue Cycle will be holding all Scheduled Telephone claims 
affected by this change and will ensure patients do not receive any bills for such services.  We 
will have more information based on the outcome of HPH’s discussions with HMSA.   
 

 

https://cdn1-originals.webdamdb.com/14017_108888098?cache=1595465783&response-content-disposition=inline;filename%253DTelehealth%20FAQs%20for%20Providers%20-%20General%20Questions.pdf&response-content-type=application/pdf&Policy=eyJTdGF0ZW1lbnQiOlt7IlJlc291cmNlIjoiaHR0cCo6Ly9jZG4xLW9yaWdpbmFscy53ZWJkYW1kYi5jb20vMTQwMTdfMTA4ODg4MDk4P2NhY2hlPTE1OTU0NjU3ODMmcmVzcG9uc2UtY29udGVudC1kaXNwb3NpdGlvbj1pbmxpbmU7ZmlsZW5hbWUlMjUzRFRlbGVoZWFsdGglMjBGQVFzJTIwZm9yJTIwUHJvdmlkZXJzJTIwLSUyMEdlbmVyYWwlMjBRdWVzdGlvbnMucGRmJnJlc3BvbnNlLWNvbnRlbnQtdHlwZT1hcHBsaWNhdGlvbi9wZGYiLCJDb25kaXRpb24iOnsiRGF0ZUxlc3NUaGFuIjp7IkFXUzpFcG9jaFRpbWUiOjIxNDc0MTQ0MDB9fX1dfQ__&Signature=KX3vj3OXZDV72Ek1h1w3xJ4fLp3rdRZoG3~UA4IHSblPq4-Pyx7~wuASueZ~C9qiuOzjTTCftsWffOZpoWPVQGr9KyHTHQt1BLzYY8nVzprJWTnWp8rjCaWnuMGLvsU2pS3vLzjziGPAYi9g8NRdg9z3feXkC5AsYOuffISLQFRNl8JZPS7vIh6Az1S~TRy3KhmUcR0pSPP9WnxTyThQQMLoNwMNwBHr5nPyau1kSy3GsHwsEMN-4S0BSgZo8jMJMtGyyVrBWUqJef7brAV~gvZmHMoiFwXuRlwUyBJIqAM9r29r2JAdb-PRmOax76D9Xo68cC6xhZ-kADe-nOXqnQ__&Key-Pair-Id=APKAI2ASI2IOLRFF2RHA

